
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Year 2 Newsletter  
                   “Let your light shine”  

No. 6        11th October 2019  

Upcoming Diary Events 

Friday 11th October  

Bingo at St Bernard’s @6pm. Please come along and enjoy a 

fun evening.  

Sunday 13th October 

Harvest Festival @ St Christopher’s, 9:30 am   

Thursday 17th October  

Nasal Flu vaccines – details to follow  

Thursday 17th October  

Harvest of Hope Toy Sale 

Friday 18th October  

School breaks up for half term @3.15pm  

Tuesday 29th October  

School and re-opens on @8.55am 

Thursday 21st November  

Parents Evening 3:30pm – 5:00pm and 6:00pm – 7:00pm 

Wednesday 30th October  

Open Afternoon for prospective parents 

Monday 11th November  

10am – Year 6 Remembrance Service – all welcome 

Thursday 21st November  

Parents’ Evening – more details to follow 

Monday 25th November  

PTA Event Cinema Night – more details to follow 

Monday 2nd December  

Community Christmas Tree Light Switch On, 6pm @ St 

Christopher’s Church 

Wednesday 4th December 

 PTA Christmas Fayre, 3.30 – 5.30pm. £5 per stall 

Friday 13th December  

KS1 Party and Christmas Lunch 

Monday 17th December  

KS1 Christmas Production 2pm and 6pm 

Thursday 19th December  

Whole School Pantomime Visit to Blackpool Grand Theatre 

Friday 20th December  

School closes for Christmas @2pm 

 

Learning this Week - “Magnificent Me” 

Class 2 have written brilliant poems this week. We have 

read numerous poems, watched poetry being performed 

by some famous children’s poets and have written our own 

poetry. Some of which was extremely humorous and all 

have been delightful to read and share.  

We have followed frame models to compose our poetry 

about ‘That’s No Word of a Lie’, ‘Anyone Seen My 

Dragon?’ and ‘At Night Our Classroom Comes Alive’.  

 

Learning next Week 

In English we will ask and answer how, where, why and 

what questions to create information posters discussing 

how information is used and organised.   

In Maths we will be learning about shapes, both 2D and 

3D, particularly learning about describing the properties 

of different shapes.  

In RE we will name and retell our favourite Bible stories, 

comparing some of our favourite stories to similar stories 

in other holy books from faiths other than Christianity.     

In Science we will be studying the importance of exercise 

and eating the right amounts of different foods to be 

healthy.  

In History we have been looking at what life was like in 

the past and we are furthering our understanding as to 

why people behaved in the way they did. 

In P.E we have enjoyed learning different dance steps to 

create and develop our dances using travel, jump, gestures 

and stillness. We have used a variety of body parts to 

balance and move.  

Students of the Week              

Christian Value Award Certificate – Lewis 

Curriculum Award Certificate – Eva S 

 

                                 


